
 

 

STUDENT DROP OFF PROCEDURES 

 
Below is the procedure to be followed when dropping your kids off at school or picking 

them up when school is dismissed. 

 

Cars should approach the school from the side of School Street that borders the 

school driveway.   This may require that some vehicles come in from Main Street 

depending on their point of origin. 

 

The cars should stay in a line and one at a time, drop off the children and then exit 

up School Street toward Route 513.   This will eliminate the congestion at the 

entrance to the school while insuring the safety of our children. 

 

Individuals who must park along School Street to carry items into school or any 

other reason are requested to park along the street above the school and beyond the 

parking signs.   

 

Do not make U-turns or park and get out of your car in the 

drop-off area.    Encourage your children to be ready to be dropped off as soon as 
you stop.    Also, having children climb out of the car on the incline on School Street can be 

very dangerous in snow or icy weather since they may slip and fall under your car.   Please 

pull up to the drop off area where it is flat and the parking lot is cleaned off. 

 

I appreciate your cooperation.   

 

  


